Sharon K. Leahy

16 Maine Drive

Alexandria, VA 22307

703-555-5287

Sharon@email.com
April 23, 2008
Ms. Molly Fitzhugh

Human Resources

ARTnews

48 West 38th Street, 9th Floor

New York, NY 10018

Dear Ms. Fitzhugh,

I was excited to learn about the Promotions Assistant position advertised on University of Virginia’s CavLink job listing service; indeed, several requirements listed for the position suggest that I may be the assistant you need.  As my resume indicates, I am knowledgeable in the arts, and I possess strong writing and design skills.  

My avid interest in the arts is reflected in both my course work, as well as my participation in several University of Virginia and Charlottesville community events.  I am experienced in both the production and display of visual artistic medium, and understand the communication skills necessary for successful collaborative efforts.  I am confident that with these assets, in addition to strong writing and computer capabilities, I will benefit your publication.

I would like to meet with you to discuss the Promotions Assistant position.  I look forward to planning an appropriate time at which to arrange this meeting.  Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,

Sharon K. Foster

